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 Induction of New members:                                                                                            
8th June 2022:  An extraordinary meeting cum induction ceremony was held at Human Aid Society's Head office 

Baramulla where reputed personalities of District Baramulla joined the organization formally.   The new members 

(inductees) expressed their gratitude and happiness towards Chairman for inviting them to join the organization. 

They pledged to work with zeal and zest. They assured that they will provide every possible support to the 

organization and the personalities who joined the organization where:1. Prof Mohammad Asadullah Rather R/o 

Wagoora (KAS)2. Abdul Khaliq Shams Ex-Tehsildar and a renowned poet. 3. Mohammad Saleem Mir R/o Pazalpora 

(Teacher) 4. Mohammad Ashraf Mir R/o Rafiabad (Lecturer) 5. Ashiq Husain Kumar from Dalri Rafiabad (Teacher) 

6. Manzoor Ahmad R/o from Gingal Uri (teacher) 7. Javaid Ahmad Shah from Dalri Rafiabad (teacher) 8. Farooq 

Ahmad Malik R/o Fatehpora (Baramulla).      

 

FIRE VICTMES ASSISTANCE:                                                                                                                                                        

14th June 2022: Human Aid Society always try to become the first organization to reach the sport whenever any 

incident took place at anywhere and its volunteers try level their best in helping the victim persons/ families 

besides it the organization always remain at fore front and participate in relief measures. On 14th June 2022 a 

tragic incident of fire took place at Ijara Uri where the house of Gh. Mohammad Dar S/O Ghulam Qadir Dar got 

reduced into ashes. Human Aid Society immediately provided the family a Cheque as cash relief so that the family 

can get necessary things (especially clothing) for their children and young girls besides it also provided food kits, 

utensils, bedding etc. for their sustenance of life. 

                         



WOMENS EMPOWERMENT UNDER ‘SAFE” PROJECT:  

Human Aid Society in continuation of its women aspirants training programme conducted a series of trainings 

programs regarding to empower the women folk under its SAFE PROJECT as supported by Austrian Embassy, the 

training programs were conducted on 14th and 24th June 2022 at Human Aid Society head office Baramulla while 

the same was practiced at Sadarbal and Shalpora of Village Palhallan on 21-06-2022. Experts from Agricultural and 

NRLM departments were called by the organization. 

 

NGO’s MEETING:  

25thJune 2022: A meeting of prominent social organizations \was held at Human Aid Society head office during the 

meeting it was also highlighted that every organization of this group should share their work information’s and 

beneficiaries with that organization who so are working in the same field and this will not only make their work 

more transparent but will also help them in reducing the begging tradition that becomes common in our society. 

The meeting was attended by Chairman Human Aid Society, Bashir Ah Mir, President IRRT Mr. A. R. Hanjura, 

Managing Director HWVO Mr. Feroz Ah, Programme Manager J&K Help Foundation Mr. Arshad, District 

programme Manager J& K Yateem Foundation Mr. Khurshid Ahmad Lone. 



 


